
ATBC Newsletter SUBMISSION FORM 
 
Thank you for submitting your news for inclusion in the ATBC 
Newsletter. To help assure accuracy, please load your 
information in the form below. When complete, simply send it to 
admin@tropicalbio.org.  
 
First Name * 
Last Name * 
Title: * 
Email where you can be reached for additional information * 
Are you: * 
ATBC Member 
ATBC Council 
ATBC Chapter 
Other 
 
Two or three sentences describing your news: * 
 
Who is involved? * 
Date when your news can be announced to ATBC Newsletter: * 
URL where additional information is available: (This can be a link 
to your paper, news release, lab or other applicable site): 
 

mailto:admin@tropicalbio.org

